
Fellowship in “Enhanced” Community Urology 

Humber River Hospital in Toronto is pleased to offer for the first time, starting July 1, 
2024 a one year fellowship in “Enhanced Community Urology”. 

This is fully certified by University of Toronto and is open to any Canadian applicant 
who has passed his writtens and is able to obtain a license in Ontario. 

“Enhanced”, because Humber River Hospital is in the unique position to have 10 
urologists under one roof who perform the full range of Urology including:  Full endo 
urology including ”self access”, GreenLight laser, Blue Light Laser, White light laser, 
Female urology and Laparoscopic and ROBOTIC Urologic surgery. 

For more information please email your c.v and/or call: 

Dr Kevin Leung
416-256-6298

Kleung@hrh.ca


